
 

 

January 28, 2020 

Good evening. Welcome to the first Board Meeting of 2020. 

It certainly has been a busy January͘�dŚĞƌĞ͛Ɛ�Ă�ůŽƚ�ŐŽŝŶŐ�ŽŶ�ŝŶ�Burnaby Schools and the 
weather conditions earlier this month have also contributed. On behalf of the Board, I 
want to thank all of the district employees for their dedication and support during the 
snow. Whether it was in readying our buildings, going all out to keep everything moving 
smoothly in the District, or in welcoming our students to schools, we appreciate your 
extra efforts. I also want to thank families 


